TO: Stratton School Families
FROM: Tabitha Emery, Principal
RE: Sugarloaf Clean-Up — Thursday, May 9, 2024

DATE: May 6, 2024

On Thursday, May 9, 2024, all students, K-8, will be leaving
Stratton School at 12:00 and returning for 2:30 dismissal. Please dress
in layers and ready to be outside working for two hours.

Suggested items to bring: Bug Spray
Good Walking Shoes (closed toe)
Hat
Light Jacket/Sweatshirt

This is our way of saying “Thank You” to Sugarloaf for the
wonderful Ski/Skate Program every year!!



